
From: Fred Freiberg [mailto:ffreiberg@fairhousingjustice.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 11:05 AM 
To: PublicComment <PublicComment@mynewcastle.org>; Chappaqua Forward 
<chappaquaforward@mynewcastle.org> 
Cc: mzarfes@wroinc.org 
Subject: Comments on Form-Based Code legislation for the Chappaqua Hamlet 
  
Supervisor Pool and the Town of New Castle Board, 
  
Attached please find comments submitted by the Fair Housing Justice Center and 
Westchester Residential Opportunities on the Chappaqua Hamlet Form-Based Code 
rezoning legislation proposed by the Town of New Castle.  Thank you very much. 
  
Fred Freiberg 
  
Fred Freiberg, Executive Director 
Fair Housing Justice Center, Inc. 
30-30 Northern Blvd., Ste. 302 
Long Island City, NY 11101 
(212) 400-8231 
Fax - (212) 400-8203 
www.fairhousingjustice.org 
  
 
  
“ACTING FOR JUSTICE” 

  
•             Eliminating Housing Discrimination 
•         Promoting Open, Accessible, and Inclusive Communities 
•         Strengthening Enforcement of Fair Housing Laws 

  
  
“For as long as there is residential segregation, there will be de facto segregation in every area of life.  So 
the challenge is here to develop an action program."  ~ Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  1963 
 






